
No.Ft.48-5646/2022 (FCA)
H.P.Forest Department.

From
Nodal Officer–cum-APCCF (FCA)

           O/o Pr.CCF(HoFF), H.P. Shimla.
To

The Deputy Inspector General Forest,
Sub Office,
Govt. of India, Ministry of Environment, Forest & Climate Change,
CGO Complex, Shivalik Khand, Longwood, Shimla,
Himachal Pradesh-171001.

Dated Shimla-1, the

Subject: Diversion of 12.8537ha of Forest land in favour of NHAI for the construction 
of  New 2  lane  with  paved  shoulder  of  Hamirpur  bypass  of  NH-88  (New 
103&3) (Design Chainage Kms 121+175) to Kms 138-295), (Desgin length 
17.20  Kms),  within  the  jurisdiction  of  Hamirpur  Forest  Division  Distt. 
Hamirpur HP. ( Proposal No FP/HP/Road/151932/2022).

Sir,

Kindly  refer  to  your  letter  No.  FC/HPB/48/2023  dated  21.06.2023  on  the 
subject cited above.

The user agency has informed that Executive Engineer,  HPPWD Hamirpur 
vide their letter dated 05.07.2023 has intimated that out of 4 roads, 3 roads existed prior to 
year 1980 as mention at Sr. No. 406 of schedules of the roads in “The Himachal  Pradesh 
Road  side  control  Act  1968” & undertaking.  However,  record  for  1  road i.e  Bhatwada-
Kamlah is being traced by HPPWD.

It is, therefore requested that the Stage- I approval of the proposal may please 
be conveyed. This is for favour of your kind information and further necessary action in the 
matter please. 

 
                      Yours faithfully,

  Nodal Officer–cum-APCCF (FCA)
   O/o Pr.CCF(HoFF), H.P. Shimla.

HPFD-F05/77/2023-FCA-HIMACHAL PRADESH FOREST DEPARTMENT

I/217982/2023
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